
           
 

 

 

 

                           

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

President’s Message 
   

Toni Swedlund, Chapter President 

 AGA St. Louis Chapter had a 

successful luncheon, thank you to all 

those that assisted with putting it 

together.   

We are planning our next luncheon 

for December 19th, more information 

to come.  

Thank you to my board members for 

all your assistance as we are half way 

through our season.  

Thank you to all the members and 

new members of AGA for supporting 

our St. Louis Chapter. 

AGA is collecting “Toys for Tots,” 

please see the boxes located on the 

campus.   

We also have volunteer events “Feed 

My People” and a coat drive now 

until mid-December.   

Thank you to all the Veteran’s that 

served and protected our country! 

 

 

         AGA St. Louis            
                           The Louie- Nov. 2019 

 

      

 

Toys for Tots Drive  

November 5-December 13, 2019  

Saint Louis, Mo  

 

The AGA Saint Louis Chapter is holding our Annual Toys for Tots 

Drive to support our local community this Holiday Season. Toys 

can be dropped off at the 4300 Goodfellow Campus. Please bring 

new and unopened toys. Please contact Cynthia Cooper at 

Cynthia.cooper@usda.gov if you would like to donate today!  

          

Membership Spotlight 

Please welcome these New 

Members!! 

Cynthia Cooper – Brian Hauser- 

Miriam Davis- Nicole Owens- 

Susan Padgett- Teresa Peterson- 

Meghna Tanna  
 

Future Events 

Feed My People-  

Nov. 16th and Dec. 7th 171 Kingston Dr, St. Louis Mo 

63125 

AGA Coat Drive  

– Ongoing now and through the Holidays at the 4300 

Goodfellow Blvd Complex 
If you have any questions, please contact  

Cynthia.cooper@usda.gov  Toni.Swedlund@usda.gov 

mailto:Cynthia.cooper@usda.gov
https://www.bing.com/images/search?view=detailV2&ccid=Gn9O2chf&id=5E6210A2E6AAAA718429B21363BC3FDD62F6ABCE&thid=OIP.Gn9O2chfa3bgwXYAUAw5VgHaEK&mediaurl=https://cdn.abcotvs.com/dip/images/4880232_TOYS.jpg?w%3d1280%26r%3d16%3A9&exph=732&expw=1300&q=toys+for+tots&simid=608040692637501683&selectedIndex=2
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CGFM Study Tip of the 

Month 

Building flowcharts of a certain 

process will allow you to 

understand the process from start 

to finish. This can help you 

answer test questions by 

knowing the flow.  

Position Name 

President  Toni Swedlund 

President – Elect   William Kraemer 

Immediate Past President  Tony Malle  

Secretary   Antoinette Taylor 

Treasurer   Carolann Marker 

Bylaws, Communication, and Media Director  Jared Brauer 

CGFM Director  Demetric Williams 

Newsletter Editor  Tony Malle 

Community Service   Cynthia Cooper 

Membership Jose Ramirez 

Program/Education Director  Michelle Harris 

Website Jennifer Whitaker 

  

 

 

2019-2020 AGA St. Louis Chapter Leadership 



 

 

 

 

 

Brian Hauser, US Army, rank was PFC 

 

 

 

 

Demetric Williams, Air Force, E6, Technical Sergeant, Veteran 

 

 

 

 

Please Join Us in Honoring our Fellow Members this Veterans Day!  
Thank you all for your service!  



Cynthia Cooper, Marine Corps, E-5, Sergeant (Sgt), Veteran 

 

 
 

 

 

Christine Knecht, Staff Sergeant in the US Air Force 10 years of service 
 

 
 

Michelle Bransford, Army, E4, Specialist, Veteran 

 

William Kraemer, USAF, Tsgt, Retired 24 years of service 


